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The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

MESSAGE FROM MRS SCOTT 

Welcome 

The sun is shining, the hints of Spring are visible and we are opening to all our pupils again from the 8th March! I 
will be sending out a further letter setting out in more detail what this will look like for us, all but needless to say, 
we are all very excited. 
Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
PS could I just remind those of you visiting the school during the day to please close the carpark gates behind you 

when you leave for the safety of the children.  Thank you 

RAINBOW SUPERHEROES DAY 

Well we already knew, but yesterday proved it - you are all Superheroes!!   
Thank you to everyone both in school and online for all of your fantastic support.  You were amazing! 
 
 

 

 

  
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We made a short video of the day at school.  If you would like to watch it we have downloaded it to our 
website glebelandprimaryschool.org.uk  You can find it on the News page. 

 

  

 

 


